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9th March 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 
Year 4 Macmillan Bake Sale  

 
Next Friday (18th March), Year 4 will be holding a coffee morning in support of our Lenten charity 
Macmillan. Macmillan is a cancer support charity and has helped many people across the UK 
through hard times. To help raise awareness and money for the charity, Year 4 can bring in 
cakes to sell at school (bought from shops or home baked is fine). Please can all cakes be 
brought into school on Thursday 17th March to ensure they are fresh for the bake sale. Cakes will 
be sold for 20p, we are limiting the amount of money that can be brought in at a pound (£1) to 
ensure all children get a cake.  

 
Reminder – we are a NO nut school, please ensure there are no nuts in any of the cakes. 
 
Kind Regards,  

 
Miss Sutton 
Year 4 Class Teacher 

 
 


